
 

 

 

 
Mundy Road Elementary 

Parent Advisory Council 

 

 

Blink 

It’s December. 

The first part of Mundy Road’s school year has flown by us. 
In addition to all the classroom activities, a flurry of events 
from both the school and PAC had organizers collaborating 
with volunteers to make it fun and memorable for our kids.  

Remember, anyone with a child attending the school is 
already a part of the PAC community. 

From our families to yours, happy holidays. 
Enjoy a wonderful winter break! 

~PAC Executive 

December 2017 



 

 

 

The year thus far... 

Sports Day Concession 

Halloween Dance 

Entertainment Books 

Kids’ Christmas Market 

Falcon 
Wear 
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